
iKudu: Babylon survey one 

Dear WG1 member, 

Thank you for taking the time to respond to this questionnaire. 

The purpose of this survey is to prepare a combined document for the second WG1 meeting of 2022. During this “Tower of 
Babylon” meeting, we will review terminology that may be used in pairing discussions on the AI report, as well as in roundtable 
discussions with other colleagues. 

We acknowledge that definitions may retain some subjectivity, and your input is highly valued. 

Please note the following: 

• You will be asked to provide your name and institution, but these will not be included in the final document; they are
only for control purposes.

• Ownership of the combined document belongs to all who respond to the survey. While the primary purpose of the
survey is to prepare for the meeting and to document contributions for the iKudu project, we hope it may lead to a
joint paper at the Webinar, should all go well.

• You may contribute insights from the AI discussions, as well as your own views and perspectives. We simply ask that
you consider each concept thoughtfully and respond in as much detail as possible.

• We recognize that everyone is extremely busy, but we kindly request your response by 17 February, to allow time for
meeting preparation.

• In this app, you can navigate forward and backward to review your responses. Once you are ready to submit, you will
be prompted to confirm before final submission.
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